COMMON COUNCIL PRESIDENT
ALDERMAN, 15TH DISTRICT

WILLIE L. HINES, JR.

May 13, 2008

To the Honorable Common Council
200 East Wells Street, #205
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Council Members:

This is to inform you that I am reappointing Ms. Joan M. Prince,
Ph.D. of 8712 West Spokane Street, Milwaukee, WI 53224, to a four (4)
year term as the Common Council President’s representative to the City of
Milwaukee Library Board of Directors.

Dr. Prince is the Vice Chancellor for Partnerships and Innovation at
the University of Wisconsin Milwaukee.

The appointment of Dr. Prince is made in accordance with Sec. 43.54
(a)(am), Wis. State Statutes. Dr. Prince’s appointment requires Common
Council confirmation.

Attached for your information is a copy of Dr. Prince’s resume.

cerely
WILLIE L. S, JR
15™ District Alderman
Common Council President
WLH:dh
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